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Airport Shuttle  
The Nisqually Airport shuttle service will start on Monday, June 13th, 2022. 
This will be available to Tribal members living in Thurston County and your 
door to airport service will be available Monday through Friday 4:00 am – 
6:00 pm, with the last airport pick up at 5:00 pm. This has been a long time 
coming and with the allocation of shuttle buses from the Redwind Casino, 
we can now move forward. We require a three (3) week notice/reservation, 
unless a family emergency arises. 

Sincerely, 

Transportation staff 

 

  

 

 
4820 She Nah Num Dr. SE 
Olympia, WA. 98513 

  
 

 
360-456-5236 

  
 

 
Scott.adrian@nisqually-
nsn.gov 
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